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Good morning everyone. 

My name is Molly Halligan. I am currently functioning as the chair of the Nevada Association for 

Behavior Analysts Public Policy Committee. 

 

At this time, we are currently in touch with Senator Gansert. We are discussing the best options 

to address some of the concerns brought up at previous ABA Board meetings related to barriers 

to consumer protection. 

 

Next month, we will also be reaching out to Division leadership in the coming days to discuss 

how to coordinate our efforts. 

 

Our Public Policy Committee continues to discuss strategy with industry experts at both the 

Behavior Analysis Certification Board and the Association of Professional Behavior Analysts. 

 

Thank you so much for letting us be here and we continue to look forward to working with the 

ABA Board in the future. 


